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7 November 2014 
 

 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
NOTICE OF DECISION TAKEN BETWEEN MEETINGS: (DPH01 14) RECYCLING 
REWARD SCHEME 
 
Please find attached details of a decision taken by Councillor Nicholas Kenton, Portfolio 
Holder for Environment, Waste and Planning in relation to the submission of a bid to the 
Department for Communities and Local Government for funding to implement a Recycling 
Reward Scheme. 
 
This decision is outside the Council’s Budgetary and Policy Framework.  Moreover, it is a 
Key Decision which has not been included in the Notice of Forthcoming Key Decisions.   The 
consent of the Chairman of the Scrutiny (Policy and Performance) Committee, Councillor 
Kevin Mills, has therefore been sought and given. 
 
The deadline for the receipt of the bid is 7 November 2014 and the Chairman of the Council 
has therefore agreed to suspend call-in.  
 
Members of the public who require further information are asked to contact Kate Batty-Smith 
on 01304 872303 or by e-mail at kate.batty-smith@dover.gov.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Democratic Support Officer 
 
ENCL 
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